
  

NOTICE OF PUBLIC MEETING  
BOARD OF ADJUSTMENT 

 
CANCELLATION 

 
 

The BOARD OF ADJUSTMENT hearing scheduled for Thursday, February 6, 2025 at 
12:00 p.m. has been CANCELED. 
 
For further information, please call Julie Garcia, Secretary to the Board, Planning and 
Development Department at 602-495-7029, or contact us via electronic mail at 
pdd.boardofadjust@phoenix.gov. This electronic mail address will not accommodate 
zoning enforcement/violation complaints. 
 
This publication can be made available in alternate format upon request. To request a 
reasonable accommodation, please contact Teleia Galaviz at 
teleia.galaviz@phoenix.gov or 602-291-2559, TTY: Use 7-1-1.    
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